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To whom this may concern,

I would like to raise concerns about the damage to an internationally renowned
archaeological site presented by the road scheme. Also I think a tunnel would damage the
aesthetic of a beautiful landscape and deny citizens of the thrilling view of the stones. 

Kind regards 

Julia Dandy




